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SITE WALK NOTICE: POSTPONED  
 

AUTHORITY:  Eliot, Maine Planning Board  
PLACE: 0 Odiorne Lane  
DATE OF SITE WALK:  Monday, August 23rd, 2021 
TIME:  3:00pm   
 
The Planning Board of the Town of Eliot, Maine, has scheduled site walk for the following 
application on the above-referenced date:  
 

• 0 Odiorne Lane (Map 83/Lot 2), PID # 083-002-000, PB21-16: Site Plan Review 
and Change of Use – Public Utility Facility (Ground-Mounted Solar Array)  

o Applicant: NH Solar Garden and Odiorne Lane Solar LLC  
o Property Owner: Lillian H. Crowell c/o Debbie Berthiaume   

 
NOTE: Any questions in regards to this Site Walk being postponed, please contact Jeff 
Brubaker 207-439-1813 X112 
 
 
This application will also be included on the Planning Board’s meeting agenda as a 
continued Site Plan Review item on Tuesday, August 24th, 2021, at 7:00 PM.  
 
 
 


